
“What a fun experience was had by 
all the instructors and participants 
at the AAU WORKSHOP AND CAMP 

on December 30th and 31st in 
Orlando! New techniques were 

taught and events and teams were 
put together in a different way. 
The participants and staff were 
from Colorado, North Carolina, 

Georgia, Maryland, Virginia, 
Delaware, Canada and different 

regions of Florida.  
Thank you to all!” 

 
-AAU Jump Rope Committee 


